
Facilities Report 

January 20, 2023 

There have been no Facility meetings since the last BOD meeting.  

Updates since November 19, 2022 

 Caretakers Jerry and Sue Swaser are on their winter contract as of October 31, 2022. 

 No known issues of vandalism or trespassing. 

 During the winter freeze the copper pipe for the men’s urinal pipe cracked. Will have repair 

assessed and completed by March meeting. 

 Flag is taken down for rest of the winter season until caretakers start their summer contract. 

 new signs for the playground are being selected. 

 Weed eater is currently out of commission and will be evaluated on what repairs and 

maintenance will be needed. 

 Lawn mower will be taken in for tune up and blade sharpening prior to march meeting. 

 Next meeting: TBD 

 Financial answers to last board meeting questions to the facilities chair regarding marina project 

are currently pending additional financial information. 

Thank you to everyone that has helped maintain the park, help our new caretakers, volunteered your 

time, and to everyone for the little things you do and the positive and helpful attitude you have all 

provided and continue to bring to our fine community. 

Respectfully submitted by, 

Daniel McClough, Facility Chair 


